
To whom it may concern.

I would like to support the application of the removal of the backpackers and being developed into a 
dwelling home at 35 Pine street, Manly.

I am a resident of Pine street and feel it would be a wonderful addition to our already lovely street.

Yours sincerely,

Susie Pritchard
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